Copyof letter from the Surve ors Chittagong.

Dated 3rd August. 1965.

Dear Sir,

The Owners have advised me that they
wish the classification of the following 12
ferries to be withdrawn:

"IWTA-PABNA" 7« "IWTA-BURIGANGA"
"IWTA-FARIDPUR" 8. "IWTA-KARNAFULLY"
"IWTA-DACCA" 9. "IWTA-GUMTI"
"IWTA-JESSORE" 10. "IWTA-GORAI"
"IWTA-COMILLA" 11. "IWTA-MEGHNA"
"IWTA-SITALAKHYA" 12. "IWTA-JAMUNA"

Yours faithfully,

(A.ROSS)

SURVEYOR TO LLOYDS REGISTER.
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